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FALL, 1988 November 23 Number 5

KTLLTING GAME AUDTITTIONS

Anyone and Everyone!! Auditions for Eugene Ionesco's KILLING GAME
will be held December 5th and 6th in the Stage Center at 6:30 PM each
evening. The director, DAN TORBICA, has said that no prepared mono-
logues will be required. The audition will be in the form of a read-
through of the script each evening, Therefore it is to the benefit
of the auditioners to be present at 6:30 sharp in order to get the
desired role to read. A large company will be formed from the auditions.
There are many roles available. Dan is looking to cast up to 18
actors of various sizes, shapes and abilities. He is looking for good
and weird character actors. NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY.

A reminder: Performance dates for KILLING GAME--March 31, April 1,
5, 6, 7, and 8 at 7:30PM.

The third production of the 1988-89 Season will be Noel Coward's HAY
FEVER. Kat Matassarin will direct. Because of the emphasis upon
language in Coward's script, Kat will conduct a pre-audition workshop
for voice development, and will cast HAY FEVER from the workshop par-
ticipants. More information on the workshop and proceedures after
the first of the year.

Don't forget the remaining four performances for the excellent pro-
duction of Georg Kaiser's FROM MORN TILL MIDNIGHT, November 30 and
December 1, 2 and 3 at 7:30PM in the Stage Center.

Talent scholarships are available to qualified persons for the winter
trimester. Applicants need not be Speech and Performing Arts majors,
but an interest and knowledge of things theatrical is necessary.
Applications are available from Mr. Hesler, Mr. Redd and Marilyn Mueller
in the Speeech office on the 6th floor of the Beehive.

There has been an increasing problem with theft in the F-Wing this fall,
particularly of Lobby display items--over a dozen photos stolen, one

of the pieces from the MORN TILL MIDNIGHT exhibit. Be sure that you
keep valuable items in your possession at all times. Do not leave
purses, text books, jackets, etc. unattended. If you see anyone at-
tempting to take something that does not belong to them, report it

to one of the faculty immediately. In the winter, several coats and
jackets have been stolen, so exercise extra care with your valuables.
And help keep the 16bby displays from vanishing.

HAPPY TURKEY DAY !/
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